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Maloney, Mike

From: Ken Piazza <wclights@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2018 11:30 AM
To: Hollister, Aaron
Subject: Northwest SR Cannabis Dispensaries -NO!

Hello, 
 
We live in Northwest and we are not happy about three (three!!!) marijuana dispensaries being considered so close 
together in our quadrant.  
 
We do not need any more dispensaries and we do not need them in the Northwest quadrant - specifically all in the: 101 - 
Guerneville Ave - Marlow Road - Piner Road quadrant. Really??? 
 
If you need more revenue, approve them for somewhere else.  
 
Marie and Ken Piazza 
30+ year residents of Santa Rosa 


